
Chairman and members of the committee,  

I respectfully urge a "Do Pass" on Senate Bill 2317 I am writing 

in favor of townships the ability to reattain the rights of zoning. 

Local citizens, landowners, and their local governing bodies 

should be able to vote and decide on the use of their land. Who 

better to make the decisions of what happens in their 

communities other than the people directly affected by the 

decisions?!  

Respectfully,  

Lucas Wald  
Edgeley, ND  
District 28 


